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ADVERTISEMENT

Request for Proposals
To Provide
Summer Landscape Services
		For
Jefferson Village and Light House Depot
 
The Economic Development Corporation of the City of Detroit ("EDC") invites experienced, qualified and licensed landscape contractors to submit Proposals for Summer Landscape services to be provided in Jefferson Village and the Light House Depot in Detroit, Michigan.   
 
The RFP will be available via DEGC website at www.degc.org, beginning on Friday, March 28, 2025 at 3 PM.   
 
Pre-Bid Meeting:	Thursday, April 3, at 11 AM (On Site at the 					            corner St. Clair and Lisette in the Jefferson Village 					Subdivision) 
 
Bid Due Date:   	Monday April 14, 2025 by 3pm 
 	
Contracting Agency:	Economic Development Corporation of the City of 					            Detroit (“EDC”) 
 			500 Griswold, Suite 2200 
 			Detroit, Michigan 48226 
 
Contact:   		Orza A. Robertson, Senior Project Manager (313) 237-6098
		or Russell Estill, Operations Project Manager (313) 237-4636
 
Proposals will be evaluated to select the most responsive proposal. 
 
A prime consultant and/or joint venture partner(s) may only submit one response to this Request for Proposal. A sub-consultant may be a member of several teams making submittals to this RFP.  
 
All Professional Service Firms submitting proposals must agree to comply with the requirements of Fair Employment Practices and the City of Detroit’s Equal Employment Opportunity (EEO) Ordinance and Human Rights requirements. 
 
No submittal may be withdrawn for at least 90 days after the actual opening of the proposal. The EDC reserves the right to waive any irregularity in any proposal or to reject any or all proposals should it be deemed in its best interest. 
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